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On August 20, 2009, our client, New Horizon Christian Fellowship ("E‘DNHCF”), thé:!
tentative selectee for NEW(FM) on channel 204 at Pearl River, LA, received a letter
from Dale E. Bickel, Senior Engineer, Audio Division, Media Bureau, requesting
amendment and clarification of certain parameters in the captioned application. On
September 18, 2009, NHCF requested an extension of time through October 20,
2009 to respond to Mr. Bickel’s letter.

NHCEF is working diligently to respond to Mr. Bickel’s inquiries, but is unable to do
at this time. In his letter, Mr. Bickel requested that NHCF provide the Media
Bureau with an antenna site registration number (“ASRN) for the new tower that it
proposed in its application for channel 204 at Pearl River, LA. However, NHCF
will not be able to obtain an ASRN for the proposed site until it has completed the
requisite NEPA, SHPO and NPA assessment. Accordingly, NHCF respectfully
requests an additional extension of time through April 20, 2010 to respond to Mr.
Bickel’s letter.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to
contact the undersigned.

Resgectfully submitted,

Matthew L. Gibson

cc: Dale Bickel (via email)



